NORWEGIAN COMMERCIAL
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Welcome Back To The 2024/2025 Season Of The
Norwegian Commercial Club!

Dear Member,

We hope this email finds you well and rejuvenated! As the summer winds down and we
look forward to the vibrant fall season, we are excited to welcome you back to the
Norwegian Commercial Club.

We've been busy preparing for an exciting lineup of events, activities, and gatherings
that celebrate our shared heritage and business community. Whether you're looking to

reconnect with fellow members, engage in thought-provoking discussions, or simply
enjoy some good company, we have something for everyone.

Here’s a sneak peek at what's coming up:

*72nd Annual Fisherman’s Nights on
December 12th

*February Soiree on
February 13th

*Cod Fish Night on
April 10th

*NCC Member Events

If you have any recommendations for speakers, reach out to our incoming Vice
President, Ingrid Haugaard



We value your membership and are committed to making the Norwegian Commercial
Club a place where you feel connected and inspired. Stay tuned for more details and

make sure to mark your calendar for September 12th for our first meeting of the year
and the installation of new officers.

Membership Dues $75 (Renewal) to be paid online. You will notice a canceled
subscription in your email from our previous year. If you renew by October 1, 2024 you
may set up an auto renewal for next year if you wish.

If you have any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to reach
out to us at NCCSeattle@gmail.com.
Looking forward to seeing you soon!

Warm regards,

Katrina & lvan Svasand
President & Incoming President
Norwegian Commercial Club




We also have a survey for members if you would like to give feedback. We want to

hear from you! Click here for link to survey...
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